
Painting Group Report March 24 

Seven members turned up for the February   meeting...three of these being new to the group.  

The theme of the day was mushrooms, carrying on from last month's sketching and painting 
flowers in water colour. Mushrooms make an amazing still life drawing/painting due to the 
intricacies of their gills and skin patterns. Replicating the light and shade of them requires very 
subtle observation and even more so with the  delicate markings created by brush  and pen.  

The artists partook of coffee and shortbread to sustain them at the half way break,  and then 
finalised  their creations  with some excellent results. 

For more details, contact Val Hobbs on 07900497503 or valblackhobbs@gmail. Com 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


